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I am excited to welcome back everyone for the start of the New Year and hope everyone had an enjoyable 

summer.  A special welcome to the families who are new to the Paulsboro School District.  We are happy to serve 

you and your children beginning the first day of school Tuesday, September 6, 2022. 

Due to community support and the financial support from many of our federal and state grants, we have been able 

to continue many of our upgrades to our facilities this summer.  The high school has received new network 

wiring, additional security cameras have been installed in all of our buildings along with major security upgrades. 

We will continue to make effective use of our capital funds to accommodate the needs of our students and the 

community. 

We are excited to hire 30 new staff members to our district.  We welcome 17 Teachers, 10 Classroom Aides and 3 

Hall Monitors.  In addition, we are super excited for the return of Mrs. Monica Moore-Cook as the Principal of 

Paulsboro Junior High School. 

By the end of the school year, the plan is to have air conditioning in all of our schools’ auditoriums and cafeterias. 

In addition, upgraded security features of installing security vestibules at each of our schools and trained security 

officers will provide our staff and students with another layer of protection to keep them safe from any possible 

intruders. 

We are excited to announce curriculum updates in our English Language Arts and Business Education 

departments for grades 7-12 as well as our World Language and Health and Physical Education programs for 

grades K-12.  The goal of these revisions is to ensure the curricula expectations for the District are rigorous, 

relevant and consistent with the New Jersey Student Learning Standards.  Both online and paper resources have 

been purchased in these areas.  These current, accurate, content and age appropriate resources will aid in 

delivering instruction that is aligned to the curriculum and meets the individual needs of all children.   

 

As always, we look forward to continuing our robust extracurricular activities for 2022-2023 school year.   

Please feel free to join us for student events throughout the school year. 

We encourage you to follow us on our District Website, Facebook and Twitter for the latest information 

concerning our news and updates.  In closing, thank you for your tremendous support of our schools….  

GO BIG RED!! 

 

Dr. Roy J. Dawson III, Superintendent 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the Paulsboro School District is to work with students, parents, educators,  

and community to develop excellence in education while preparing each student 

 to be viable and productive citizens in society.  Our goal is to develop the unique  

potential of the whole student by creating a challenging and diverse learning climate 

 that prepares students for the 21st Century and is rich in tradition and pride. 


